



Have fun **fundraising** 

speaker to come to your School

and help others too!



2018/2019

**Get on board & TAKE ACTION** for Bóthar this year! Get a Bóthar

Dear Transition Year Co-ordinator,

Bóthar needs your help.

Bóthar needs you and your students to back Bóthar this year and help us send life-saving animals to the developing world.

I know there are lots of charities and lots of people asking for help, but I'm asking you this year to please support Bóthar because when you get involved you are making a difference to families who are struggling a world away.

## It's very easy to get involved...

All you have to do is pick a time of year that suits you and your class. Pick the type of fundraiser you'd like to do - fancy dress, Christmas jumper or a Lenten donation to name but a few.

€1800 Irish dairy

€450 Cross bred COW

€300 Irish dairy goat

> €250 Irish sow

Three hives of honey bees



**SCHOOL YEAR 2018/19 OCTOBER SEPTEMBER AUGUST DECEMBER** NOVEMBER FEBRUARY . **MARCH JANUARY** 

17<sup>™</sup> OCTOBER 2018 International Day for the **Eradication of Poverty** Stand with others around the world to show you care about the eradication of poverty.

Share of a flock of chicks

€50

For a full selection of Bóthar gifts to choose from log on to our website www.bothar.ie

P.T.O ..

**NOV/DEC 2018** Wear your Christmas Jumper for Bóthar!

pick a date and wear your Christmas jumper for Bóthar. Go the extra mile and create your own jumper! Everyone who takes part can make a donation. Send in your pictures to us so we can tell the world what you are doing to make it better!

## FEBRUARY 2019 **Lenten Appeal**

Give something up to give someone a new life... Every year during Lent people give up something they love. This year, why not ask people to reward what you are doing by sponsoring you to do it! At the end of the 40 days you could be making a big difference to someone's life in Rwanda



Bóthar is happy to come to your school to give a talk about where their donation will go. It takes about twenty minutes and it gives the students a chance to have their questions answered.

We have a special Certificate of Giving for the school noticeboard.

## So, will you back Bóthar this year and change lives in the developing world?

All the funds raised go towards our projects in Rwanda.

If you have any questions or want to discuss it with me further please call me on FREEPHONE **1800 268 463** or email me **maureen@bothar.ie** 

Yours hopefully,



Maureen Purcell
Schools Co-Ordinator

P.S. It's so easy to back Bóthar and become Bóthar Buddies.













Students from Cashel Community School, Cashel, Co. Tipperary were delighted to hand over this cheque for €750 to Bothar recently. A lot of hard work went into it but their efforts were rewarded! From Christmas dinners to leg waxes, the students and teachers dug deep for Bothar. Thank you one and all.